Spring 2025 Dublin Education Alliance Newsletter





Welcome to our first quarterly newsletter! We're so grateful for your support — every step forward is because of our community. Thanks for being part of this effort to uplift our schools together.

Recruitment

We're growing — and we need your help! Dublin Education Alliance is currently looking for committed, passionate individuals to join our Board. We are especially seeking a Secretary and Treasurer, but also welcome interest from anyone eager to support local education and help lead our work forward.

If you're passionate about making a difference in our schools and community, please contact Audrey Borland at: audrey.borland@dublineducationalliance.org
Or complete our interest form:
https://forms.gle/YWDHA7ajJ52MMWTP8

Our Accomplishments

- Board Retreat & Goal Alignment: We kicked off the year with a powerful board retreat and team-building session. Our board members reconnected with our vision, set strategic priorities, and committed to ongoing collaboration through newly formed working committees.
- First Community Town Hall: We hosted our first Town Hall, a
 milestone event attended by district leadership, staff, the
 Rotary Club president, educators, and engaged residents. It
 was an energizing evening full of shared ideas and
 community voices.
- Launched the Empower Dublin Campaign: We launched our Empower Dublin initiative to fund targeted academic support, enhanced campus safety and cleanliness, and equitable access to STEM programs. The campaign focuses on smaller class sizes, expanded supervision and custodial staffing, and science fair opportunities for all students.









- Ongoing Community Engagement: We've held meetings with school principals, Parent Faculty Clubs (PFCs), the Dublin Teachers Association (DTA), Rotary Club members, and other community leaders. These connections are at the heart of our work.
- Regional Learning and Collaboration: We attended a Bay Area Foundations Roundtable, joining other education advocates to share best practices and learn how to strengthen our foundation's role locally.

Stay Connected, Stay Involved

- Join us as a volunteer, ambassador, or board member. •
- Subscribe to our newsletter and forward it to a friend.
- Support our work with a donation—no amount is too small.
- If you're inspired by what we're building together, we'd love to hear from you. Reach out at info@dublineducationalliance.org or visit our website:

Dublineducationalliance.org